
 

 

 

 

          11th September 2025 

Dear Parents 

On Friday 3rd October 2025 we will be hosting our annual Grandparent’s Day celebration at Birches First 

School to coincide with National Grandparents Day on 6th October. We are delighted to be able to invite 

a grandparent into school to spend time with their grandchild in their classroom.  

Due to Health and Safety regulations, we are offering this to one grandparent per child. This celebration is 

for grandparents only (not parents). If your child does not have a grandparent, an alternative family 

member such as auntie or uncle may attend instead. Parents will be invited into the school for other 

events! 

The following times are scheduled for grandparents to visit children’s classrooms:  

 

9.00- 9.45am                YR 

10.00-10.45am               Y2 

11.00-11.45am  Y1 

1.00-1.45pm   Y3 

2.00-2.45pm  Y4- Children may leave with Grandparents if required 

 

Nursery Children – If your child is 15 hours (morning only) the time is 10.45am - 11.30am 

          If your child is in 30 hours (all day) the time is 2.00pm – 2.45pm 

 

Nursery Children will be able to leave with Grandparents if required and Nursery staff are informed in 

advance. 

If your child does not have a grandparent or other special guest who is able to attend this event, please 

let us know. Staff will be present and will spend time with these children during the session. 

A survey will be sent out in due course to enable us to plan activities. We look forward to another 

successful day with our loved ones. 

 

Best wishes 

 

S Varricchione   

Headteacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


